
WILDLIFE 
WASTAGE

The Manitoba Conservation Officer Service is asking  
for the public’s help to find individual(s) responsible for  

wildlife wastage.

Selkirk Conservation Officers are seeking any information  
on the wastage of a white-tailed deer buck. 

The head was removed, and the deer left to waste along 
road 97 N, between roads 3 East and 2 East, southwest  

of Norris Lake in the RM of Rockwood.   

Anyone with information is asked to call the Selkirk district 
office at 204-785-5080 or the Turn in Poachers (TIP) line at

1-800-782-0076
Callers do not need to give their name. All information is confidential.




